
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SECOND TAXING DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF NORWALK 
One State Street, P.O. Box 400 

Norwalk, Connecticut 06856-0400 
203-866-4446 

 

L E G A L   N O T I C E 

 

NOTICE AND WARNING TO THE ELECTORS 
OF THE SECOND TAXING DISTRICT 

OF THE CITY OF NORWALK 
 
The legal voters of the Second Taxing District of the City of Norwalk are hereby notified 
and warned that the Annual Meeting of the Electors of the Second Taxing District 
originally scheduled for Tuesday, April 2, 2019 is rescheduled for Tuesday, April 9, 2019 at 
7 p.m.   

 
Dated this 21st day of March, 2019 

   

Attest: 

 

Lisa Roland  
District Clerk 


